
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear BRHS Parents/Guardians,                        September 2022 
 
Welcome back to the 2022-2023 school year! We hope you all had a safe and restful summer and you and your 
children are ready for a new school year. 
 
Let’s continue to unite our community and lead by example by demonstrating respect, kindness, and 
responsibility! Partnering with families and staff is crucial and we encourage us all to stay connected and informed 
by following our district and BRHS PTO website. Stay up to date on the latest BRHS PTO news by liking us 
on Facebook! 
 
JOIN THE PTO TODAY – Only $15 per family!  
The BRHS PTO is comprised of parents and teachers committed to providing educational, cultural and social 
experiences for the BRHS community.  All families and faculty/staff are welcome to join the PTO.  The greater the 
membership, the more we can enrich our children’s high school years and educational experience! 
 
The $15.00 per family membership fee includes an electronic password protected copy of the BRHS PTO 
eDirectory. For your added convenience, you can opt to use our PayPal link.  
 
The BRHS PTO is a recognized 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization.  
Donations to BRHS PTO are tax deductible and donation receipts will be provided upon request. Does your 
company have an employee donation match program? Many companies will match (or even double) employee 
donations.  
 
Please check with your company’s human resource department to see if your company has such a program. Your 
donation, matched by your employer, will help BRHS PTO to reach its fundraising goals for the 2022-2023 school 
year! Use the PTO Membership Form to submit your donation (optional).  
 
GET YOUR BR PANTHER SPIRIT WEAR HERE! 
We are excited to offer BR PANTHER spirit wear! T-shirts, sweatshirts, sweatpants, and pajama pants will be sold 
on campus throughout the year and will be available via the Spirit Wear Order Form. Be the first to purchase our 
new gear! $15 tshirts, $35 sweatshirts, $30 sweatpants, and $30 pajama pants. Don’t miss out!  
 
FLOCK-A-FRESHMAN FUNDRAISER – Back by popular demand! 
To kick off freshman year with a little color and a lot of fun, the BRHS PTO is once again offering to FLOCK-A-
FRESHMAN. Several flocks of long-legged, pink birds have been circling the district, looking for places to land. Why 
not on the front lawn of an unsuspecting freshman student? For a $30 payment to the BRHS PTO, the flock will 
spend a day frolicking on a freshman’s front lawn. These birds fly at night, so they are likely to remain on the lawn 
for less than 24 hours. Click here for more information on how to place your order today! 
 
BRHS September PSAT/SAT Prep Courses - Starts 9/8/22: 
September PSAT & SAT Prep courses are being offered in-person on Thursdays and Sundays starting on 
September 8th. Register at www.CollegeboundReview.com or by calling 908-369-5362.  Cost: $479 includes 
Official SAT Study Guide by College Board and SAT Exam Strategy Guide. Click here for additional details.  
 
 

Become a Member of the BRHS PTO! 
 

https://hs.brrsd.org/parent-resources/parent-organizations/pto
https://www.facebook.com/groups/354062118405289/?ref=share
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNdvzCz1GF-1hwDTDCqPjrkTLtQWJJNB06m7sYfjNmIg_oOA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNdvzCz1GF-1hwDTDCqPjrkTLtQWJJNB06m7sYfjNmIg_oOA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNdvzCz1GF-1hwDTDCqPjrkTLtQWJJNB06m7sYfjNmIg_oOA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenI6bCKshsuCKaF9JuGG4PpfBimkLvhIviRS36uR1a0rqRag/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenI6bCKshsuCKaF9JuGG4PpfBimkLvhIviRS36uR1a0rqRag/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFvGCr2mSbce6N5RTHpLo-eziRWABedcSI67CCdHFpIcr8YA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFvGCr2mSbce6N5RTHpLo-eziRWABedcSI67CCdHFpIcr8YA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.collegeboundreview.com/
https://hs.brrsd.org/about/news-events/news-detail/~board/high-school-pto-news/post/brhs-psatsat-prep-courses-in-person-july-and-august-1661199133628


BRHS Parents’ College Planning Webinar - Monday, September 26th at 7pm: 
College Planning Webinar for BRHS parents will be held over Zoom on Monday, September 26th from 7:00 - 
8:00pm. This free presentation for parents will cover early steps of college preparation, PSAT/SAT/ACT prep, how 
to effectively choose your colleges, strategies to best increase chances of college acceptance, tips for impressive 
college essays and scholarships/financial aid. Email info@CollegeboundReview.com to register. 
 
College Financial Planning LIVE Presentation – Tuesday, October 25th 7:00 pm: 
The BRHS PTO is excited to bring to you a FREE College Financial Planning presentation live at the BRHS Small 
Library with KJM Financial.  Please join us on Tuesday, October 25 at 7 pm for a 1-hour education presentation 
with focus intended for high school sophomores, juniors, and seniors, with information on the FAFSA application. 
Must REGISTER HERE! Questions: 908-470-2216 or email info@kjmfinancial.com 
 
BRHS PTO eDirectory Advertising: 
The High School PTO is a vital link to the school and community at large.  If you or someone you know is involved 
in a business that would like to purchase advertising space in the BRHS PTO eDirectory, please complete and 
submit the BRHS PTO eDirectory Advertisement Form with payment. We provide a color electronic version of the 
directory to all PTO families. 
 
COMMITTEE CHAIRS & VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 
For the BRHS PTO to successfully run our activities, we need your help! Click on our 2022-2023 BRHS PTO 
Volunteer Form to sign up to chair or volunteer for our wonderful programs.   
 
The first PTO meeting of the school year will be held Wednesday, October 19 at 7:00 pm. This is a great 
opportunity to learn more about the PTO as well as find out about what is happening in our school and our 
district. See below for our complete PTO Meeting schedule. 
 
The BRHS PTO welcomes any questions, comments and/or suggestions you may have. The programs supported by 
the PTO are dependent upon our total number of dedicated volunteers. Please join us in these efforts!  
 

Sincerely, 
Sue Rogalsky, BRHS PTO President 
 
Officers of the BRHS PTO Board of Trustees:  
Susan Rogalsky, PTO President 
Shirtkat@aol.com  
 

Adriana D'Arco, Co-Vice President 
adriana@chic-mama.com 
 

Allison DiGiovanni, Co-Vice President 
Allie08520@yahoo.com 
 

Lisa Quartarolo (Adams), Co-Treasurer  
lqadams@verizon.net 
  

Tracy Pierron, Recording Secretary  
tdpierron@gmail.com 
 

Paula Wein, Corresponding Secretary 
paulawein4@gmail.com 
 
General Members of the BRHS PTO Board of Trustees:  
Brenda Miller rbmiller5@verizon.net 
Tammy Sicat tammysicat@gmail.com 

 

Bridgewater-Raritan High School 
Parent-Teacher Organization Meetings 

2022-2023 
 

BRHS PTO Meeting locations are to TBD. Details will be 
sent via eblast prior to each meeting date. 

 
October 19, 2022 
December 6, 2022 

March 1, 2023 
May 17, 2023 
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